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MICHAEL C. GORSKI, CPA Tel: 732-521-1500
Business Administrator/ Board Secretary Fax: 732-521-1628

From: Michael C. Gorski, CPA
Business Administrator/Board Secretary

Date: November 20, 2012

Re:  Progress in our Fight for Fair Funding

Please Help Support S2307
Dear Residents,

Dr. Hamilton and I are proud to report to you that progress has been made with our
recently proposed legislation to Senator Greenstein.

Senator Linda Greenstein has introduced our proposed legislation to the Senate which is
now known as S2307. This proposed legislation would provide the relief in the form of
additional State Aid by eliminating the State Aid Growth Limit for school districts that
are in Municipalities that have a population comprised of greater than one-third senior
citizens age 65 years or older according to the most recent federal decennial census. This
would increase future State Aid awards by approximately 6.9 million dollars based on the
2012/2013 State Aid data and would directly reduce your local tax levy.

Please support our efforts to reduce your school taxes by completing the attached letter
and by mailing it to your local representative on the attached list.

If you have any questions, please email me directly.
Very truly yours,

%«»/C:X// _

Michael C. Gorski, CPA
Business Administrator/Board Secretary



